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Celebration of LifeCelebration of Life

An in-person celebration of life is being planned for a future date, likely around July 2025.
An online tie=in or separate celebration of life is also being worked on for those who cannot attend in person.

To ensure you are notified of the date and time when they are confirmed, please fill out the below form or email
webadmin@rememberingbrad.org


